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MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL  

24th March 2017 

 

Dear parents, carers and families 

It has been so lovely to see everyone joining in the festivities of Red Nose Day today.   

As ever, there have been many highlights across the week including a visit from guide dog 

Kimber with handler Nicola. 

I have had the pleasure of spending time in triangle class this week where they have been 

learning about postmen and women as part of our ‘people who help us in the community 

theme’.  They have created letters and delivered them to other classes and the Senior 

Leadership Team.   On Thursday they walked to the local post-box to post letters home.  I 

hope you enjoyed receiving your letter from the triangle class students. 

We are delighted to share the good news with you that two new pupils will be joining us 

next term; Kieran in triangle class and Anna in star class.  Both pupils have started 

transition work with us and are beginning to settle in well.  We welcome them to the 

Endeavour family. 

Nut Free School 

Further to my letter, attached with the newsletter, just a reminder to all that we are a nut 

free school.  Please ensure, especially in packed lunch boxes, that foods do not contain 

nuts or traces of nuts. 

World Autism Day 

We are very much looking forward to world autism awareness week next week.  We have 

many exciting activities for the students to take part in throughout the week. 

We are all asking members of the Endeavour community to wear blue clothes on Monday 

27 March.   
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Parents Evening 

We do look forward to seeing you at parents’ evenings on Tuesday and Thursday next 

week.  If you have not already made your appointment please contact Andrea Lawther in 

the School Office on 01865 767766 or via the school email 

endeavour.office@macintyreacademies.org    

MacIntyre Lottery 

I enclose a leaflet advertising the MacIntyre lottery.  A great opportunity to win the top prize 

of £500 each month whilst also raising funds. 

Reminder: 

Inviting All Families:  Family Information Event 

Our Family Information Event takes place on Thursday 30th March from 5.30pm – 7.00pm.  

We do hope that as many of you as possible will be able to attend.  Confirmed so far are:  

Style Acre, Barton Community Benefits Advice Centre, ICE Centre, Vana Farm, 

Oxfordward, Dimensions, My Life My Choice, Mencap Oxford City College, Crossroads, 

MAP/No Limits and the Kingswood Trust. 

To finish on this week’s quote: 

 

 

Towards a bright future 

 

Best wishes 

 

Angela O’Rourke 
Principal 
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